RIRA OPEN MEETING 5/20/21

MINUTES

Meeting was held at Bruno's Restaurant at 7pm. President Joyce Brown opened the meeting. The minutes of the last meeting were not read because they were not available. Sharon Pry gave the Treasurer's report, substituting for Treasurer Anita Sands. Expenditures from the last meeting were \$750 for yard waste pickup (which will be held May 21). Balance is \$5651.07. 50/50 raffle winner was Diane Kowal (\$80). The remaining \$80 went towards the appetizers served at the meeting.

Suzanne Kozarski and Dave Coon were appointed Activity Committee chairs, and they discussed several ideas for the community this summer--- family fun day (Ron Parker offered his property for this. Don't know if he discussed it with Sarah), kayak/paddle board poker run, bike ride, yoga, bat houses. Other ideas are welcomed. Activities will be coordinated with Morgan Anderson who leads another activity group on the Island. The following RIRA activities are already scheduled:

- -Boat tie-ups Sat. July 17 and Sat. Aug. 21
- -Crab Feast Sat. Sept. 18
- -Yard waste pickup Dec. 3
- -Christmas Party Thurs. Dec. 9

Joyce Brown made the following announcements/suggestions:

- -Invite friends and neighbors to the meetings
- -Help neighbors in need
- -Give email addresses to Sharon Pry
- -Open meetings are always on the 3rd Thurs. of every month
- Vice President position remains open. Applicants are solicited.

Meeting was adjourned dictatorially.

Submitted by John Berry, Secretary